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Walter Murillo, member of the Choctaw Nation of Oklahoma, has been 
at NATIVE HEALTH for over 23 years. He has been the Chief Executive 
Officer since 2010 and prior to that was the Chief Financial Officer from 
2000 to 2010. Walter currently oversees 200 employees, three clinic 
locations and two additional WIC locations, over 47 programs, and a 
budget over $26 million. He is currently on the Board of the Arizona 
Alliance of Community Health Centers and the National Council of 
Urban Indian Health and serves on many committees and in leadership 
roles. Under Walter’s leadership and direction, the agency has grown 
from 70 employees to 200, new site locations, and funding from $8 
million to over $26 million. He has increased funding streams from a 
majority of funding from the Indian Health Service and other Health and 
Human Services Divisions to third party revenue, donations, and other 

private and public grants, thus decreasing dependence on federal grants. He is known throughout the 
American Indian community as a pioneer and champion. 






